MEMORANDUM

TO: Governing Board

FROM: Pam Shaw, Chief Financial Officer

THRU: Steve Minnis, Deputy Executive Director, Business and Community Services

DATE: August 2, 2019

RE: Approval of June 2019 Financial Report

RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends the Governing Board approve the June 2019 Financial Report and confirm the expenditures of the District.

BACKGROUND

Section 373.553(1), Florida Statutes, authorizes the delegation of authority by the Governing Board to the Executive Director to disburse District funds, providing certification is made to the Board at the next regular meeting that such disbursement is proper, in order, and within budgetary limits. In compliance with the statutory provisions in Chapter 373, the Governing Board of the Suwannee River Water Management District has directed staff to prepare a Financial Report as attached.

If you have any questions about this recommendation or if you would like any further information regarding the District's financial transactions, please contact me.

/tm

Attachments